
FAHR organizes a Ramadan gathering for its employees
In her speech during the Ramadan Suhoor, H.E Laila Al Suwaidi stressed FAHR’s keenness to involve
employees in national, religious and community activities, as it raises levels of job satisfaction and well-
being, and boosts harmony and productivity.

She stressed the importance of the role assigned to employees in achieving FAHR’s goals and strategic
directions for the next stage, praising their great role during the previous stage, which witnessed the
achievement of many milestones, and the launch of many initiatives that serve and enhance the human
resources system in the federal government.

Her Excellency congratulated the employees on the holy month of Ramadan, wishing them and their
families good health and wellness, and further progress and success, at all professional, societal and
family levels.

The gathering, which was moderated by Ahmed Saeed Al Suwaidi, Director of the Office of the Director
General of FAHR, included various sections and competitions, and witnessed the distribution many prizes
and gifts to the participants.
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